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Please support HB 2977, 1% for Wildlife. Oregon needs long-term, sustainable 

funding for conservation and recovery of our most imperiled wildlife and fish species 

and their habitats.   

 

Tourists come to Oregon because it is a special place - to enjoy our diverse wildlife 

and habitats, to hike in our old-growth forests, watch whales and see our spectacular 

coastline, raft the Rogue, Deschutes or McKenzie rivers or birdwatch at one of our 

wildlife refuges.  

 

These unique places and wildlife are a huge draw that support our thriving tourism 

and recreation based economies.  

 

Please vote yes on HB 2977. 

 


